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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 185 removes the cap on the number of special investigators authorized by law for the 

Oklahoma State Bureau of Investigation. The total number of investigators, under this measure, 

will be based on the discretion of the Director and availability of funds. Additionally, the 

measure authorizes the employment of one human resources director and one Comptroller under 

the unclassified service.  
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